TRAINING SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING of the

Hawaii State Committee of Blind Vendors

Thursday, January 19, 2012
Page 4

[image: image1.png]



(.(…(.(((.(((.      

((.(...((..(.(.(
..(.(.(.(.(.(.(.

	HO`OPONO
	BUSINESS ENTERPRISE PROGRAM
SERVICES FOR THE BLIND BRANCH



	REHABILITATION CENTER FOR THE BLIND  AND VISUALLY IMPAIRED
	         PHONE:  (808) 586-5283  ( FAX: (808) 586-4143

	STATE OF HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES

	1901 BACHELOT STREET, HONOLULU, HAWAII  96817


M I N U T E S

TRAINING SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING of the HAWAII STATE COMMITTEE OF BLIND VENDORS
DATE:

Thursday, January 19, 2012
PLACE:
Ho`opono Conference Room

1901 Bachelot Street

Honolulu, Hawaii  96817

PRESENT: 
1. Sub-Committee:  Ivy Galariada, Ted Chinn, Dane Alani
Absent:  Lynn Misaki
2. Guests:  Kyle Aihara and Stan Young
3. SLA Staff:  VFS Kathleen Fujimoto
CALL TO ORDER:
Ivy called the meeting to order at 2:16 p.m.
OLD BUSINESS:
1. Logistics for Annual Meeting:  Kyle reported that he’s working on the schedule for the meeting.  The theme and emphasis of this training conference will be on the Strategic Plan developed about 5 years ago, with Terry Smith as the feature participant.  It was decided that a committee meeting will be held Saturday morning at 9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. then have lunch.  The training conference will run as follows:
Saturday, 2/25/12

1:00 
Introductions and Housekeeping Items
1:30–2:30
Terry Smith, “The 10 Characteristics of a Highly Effective BEP”
2:45
Reintroduce the Strategic Plan

5:00
Adjourn

6:30
Dinner, Guest Speaker
Sunday, 2/26/12

8:00
Continental Breakfast

9:00
Finalize Strategic Plan

9:30
Dan Frey of RSA via Teleconference
10:00
Consumer Groups Reports
10:45-11:25
Open Forum – vendors can ask questions or exchange ideas

11:30
Lunch, Keynote Speaker

1:00
Adjourn
Ivy will work on the refreshments and meals.

VR will be paying for Terry Smith’s expenses.
They originally had planned for a tradeshow, but will re-look at this for the next annual statewide meeting which will have some training content.
Kyle will finalize the agenda.

2. Computer Training:  Ivy reported that she will be starting ATRC in February and will see how it works out and Lyn will attend on the Big Island.  She said that the problem is that the vendors want training on their time and need to show more initiative to want training.  ATRC provides services statewide through VR.  Dean will only be able to provide classes from 3:00-4:00 once a week.  Kyle suggested structuring the training so that VR can facilitate it.
3. Review Chapters of Revised Training Manual:  VFS Kat reported that she and staff have been working on finalizing the manual and asked for a little more time.  After completion, the manual still needs to be reproduced.  Kyle thanked Ted Chinn for putting a lot of time and work revising the manual.
One change noted was that the trainee will go to VR for any computer training, hardware and software.

Regarding the various BEP forms, the templates will also be available electronically.

NEW BUSINESS:
None.
NEXT MEETING:
To be determined.
ADJOURNMENT:
There being no further business to discuss and hearing no objections, Ivy adjourned the meeting at 2:58 p.m.
Transcribed by:

MJ Andres, Secretary

SBB/Employment Section
